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                                                        This week                                                                        

 

Owl class have 98.08 % attendance this is a brilliant achievement. Well done! 

                       
Paddington bear will go to Owl class. Keep up the good work Owl class! 

 You are super stars! 
 

Reception are…. 

Learning to use a number line to answer simple subtraction number sentences. 

 writing facts about worms 

learning the words to the rhyme - Hey diddle diddle  

Making our own worms from salt dough 

YEAR 1: 

In Geography, we are learning about our local area. To move our learning further Year 1 went to 
Wembley Stadium which is our local landmark.  Did you know that Wembley Stadium is the 
biggest stadium in the UK and it can accommodate 90000 spectators! The Year 1 team would like 
to take this opportunity to say a HUGE THANK YOU to all the parents who offered to help on the 
trips! Without your valuable support this would not have been possible. 

Here is a fun maths activity which we have learnt in class. Click on the link below. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zknsgk7/articles/z3pnxbk 

 
YEAR 2: 
This week Year 2 have been learning how to tell the time by counting 5 minutes past and 5 minutes to the hour. 
In Geography they have been learning about the climate and weather in St Lucia. 
It has been interesting to learn how different it is to the weather in England. 



 
   
 
There was no K.S 1 assembly as the big hall was out of use. 
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Reminder: 
 
The school will be closed for the London Mayoral elections on Thursday 2nd 
May 2024.We return to school on Friday 3rd of May 2024. 
 
 
Please cross the road at the zebra crossing to ensure the safety of yourself and 
your child.  
The lollypop lady is there in the morning and afternoon to ensure that you and 
your children are safe on the very busy Princes Avenue at school pick up and 
drop off times. 
Please ensure you park away from the school and do not obstruct any of our 
neighbours drives. 
 
 
School Website 
Please visit the school website and open pages on how to keep your child’s 
digital footprint safe online at   www.rgreeninf.brent.sch.uk . Visit parent 
info, NSPCC and Child net. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
That’s all from me for this week. 
Have a safe and relaxing weekend! 

 
 
 
 
 
 


